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Friday 29th April 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Please see below, a message from our Heads of House for Dragon at First School and Centaur 

at Junior School:  

Dear First School Dragons,  
 
Hi everyone, we are the Heads of House for Dragon at the First School. Our 
names are Edward, Julian, Aya, Logan, Ahmad, Sophie and Jake.  
 
Has anyone spotted which flag is flying outside of the First School? It's our 
Dragon flag because we won the most shields before Easter. 
 
This means that Dragons at First School can wear our house colour to 
school on Friday 6th May 2022. Our house colour is light blue.  
 
Thank you everyone for working together to get the most shields. Maybe we 
can do it again this term! 
 
From the Dragon Heads of House   
 
 

 
 



Dear Centaurs,  

Congratulations… We have won the most shields once again!  

Getting the most shields is a wonderful achievement and having won twice in one year 

shows how amazing all Centaur children are! Keep coming into school every day if you can 

so we can keep our attendance high.  

We have been speaking to your teachers and have arranged for all Centaurs at the Junior 

School to have a Green Day this Friday, 6th May 2022 

We are proud once again to see our house flag flying high on the pole.   

See you soon and keep up the good work!  

Yours sincerely,  

Ben, Isaac & Aaryan  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 


